
TOWN OF MANITOWOC RAPIDS 
BID OPENING FROM JUNE 12, 2024 

 
Chairperson Stradal called the bid opening meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. on June 12, 2024.  Town Board 
Members present were Chairperson Stradal, 1st Supervisor Tom Wetenkamp, 2nd Supervisor John Jost, and 
Clerk/Treasurer Backus.  
 
Chairperson Stradal stated there were two contractors that submitted proposals for the 2025 Culvert Proposals. 
Chairperson Stradal read the proposals.  
 
Chairperson Stradal moved to award the following project numbers 1 (Augusta Way and Hershau Rd), 2 
(Middle Rd), 3 (Middle Rd), 4 (Fairway Dr), 5 (Pineview Ct and Fairway Dr), 6 (Union Rd), and 7 (Village Dr) 
to Tisler Trucking; seconded by Supervisor Wetenkamp. Upon vote, the motion was carried unanimously. The 7 
culvert projects total $48,400. The Town will use ARPA funds to fund the projects. The County will reimburse 
the Town for 50% of the cost. 
 
Supervisor Jost moved to adjourned at 6:12 p.m., seconded by Supervisor Wetenkamp. Upon vote3, the motion 
was carried unanimously. 

 
Respectfully submitted,  
Jessica Backus, Clerk/Treasurer  
 


